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TV/THEATRICAL/STREAMING

During our last negotiation, the TV/Theatrical/Streaming contract achieved Bonus Payments for performers who 
work on the top new High Budget Subscription Video on Demand (HBSVOD) shows. This means performers get 
extra payments for those shows!

1.	 The 2nd quarter payments have been processed, mailed and should begin to be visible on the residuals 
tracker.

2.	 Internally at SAG-AFTRA, we have set up  a new code to identify these payments on the residuals portal and 
performers’ statements

3.	 Performers who worked on HBSVOD shows and were prepaid residuals may not receive checks if the advance 
pay in a performer’s contract was negotiated to allow it to be used for bonus payments that are due.

HBSVOD Bonus Payments  
began arriving October 2024!


